
United States Department of the Interior 

u.s. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY 

Lower Mississippi-Gulf Water Science Center 
Nashville Office 

640 Grassmere Park, Suite 100 
Nashville, Tennessee 37211 

June 18,2015 

Mr. David Parker, City Engineer 
City of Franklin 
109 3rd Avenue South 
PO Box 305 
Franklin, Tennessee 37065-0305 

Dear Mr. Parker: 

The current agreement between the City of Franklin and the U.S. Geological Survey for 
continuation of the operation of gaging stations expires on September 30, 2015. Enclosed for 
renewal are two copies of the Joint Funding Agreement for continuation of this project for the 
period of October 1, 2015 to September 30, 2016. The total cost for operating the gaging stations 
during this period will be $57,250.00 with the City of Franklin's share being $33,800.00. The 
USGS will contribute $8,450 in Federal matching towards this effort and National Streamflow 
Information Program funds will total $15,000.00. 

This agreement will be operated on a fixed price basis and will be billed quarterly. The results of 
work under this agreement will be available for publication by the U.S. Geological Survey. Upon 
acceptance, please return one copy of the Joint Funding Agreement to this office addressed to the 
attention of Vicky Brantley, keeping one copy for your records. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this program and look forward to a continuation of our 
relationship with the City of Franklin. If I can be of any assistance or if you need to discuss our 
current water resources investigation program, please call me at (615) 837-4701 or Vicky 
Brantley, Administrative Operations Specialist, at (615) 837-4711 for billing questions. 

Sin~. 

W. Scott ~_r_-­
Director, LMG Water Science Center 
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